
FENWICK PRIMARY SCHOOL
NEEDS YOU!

What can you do to help?

With our focus on improving reading experiences
and outcomes across our school, we are calling
upon all families to return any books they may
have at home that belong to Fenwick Primary
School. We are particularly looking for any
books belonging to our Bug Club reading scheme
or class novels.
All books can be placed in the drop box (in the
outdoor shelter) or handed into class teachers
from 19th-23rd June 2023. 
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Thankyou!


